
SUPERINTENDENT: DULCIE BELCHIOR + CATHOLIC SCHOOL TRUSTEES:  BRUNO IANNICCA,  STEFANO PASCUCCI &   LUZ DEL ROSARIO    

"TAKE A RISK. GET INVOLVED. BE COMMITTED."   

PRINCIPAL: SHARON ALLEGRETTO  +   VICE PRINCIPALS: VINCE ANGARAN & JENNIFER KINGSHOTT          

FATHER MICHAEL GOETZ CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL Volume 12, Issue 23  

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER
330 CENTRAL PARKWAY WEST, MISSISSAUGA ON , L5B 3K6  PHONE: 905.277.0326 

EMAIL:FATHERMICHEALGOETZSECONDARYSCHOOLINFO@DPCDSB.ORGWEBSITE: HTTPS://WWW.DPCDSB.ORG/GOETZ 

Upcoming Events
February 17th -21st 

Art Show: Celebrating Black Joy 

February 19th 
Community Mass - Chapel 

Friday February 21st 
Goetz Mock Election 

Monday February 24th 
Krispy Cream Fundraising Event

Wednesday February 26th 
PINK Shirt Day 

Virtue of the

 Month

Hello Gators. I trust you had a
great family day weekend and are

ready to once again serve our
FMG school community.     

 
On Wednesday February 19 we
will be celebrating a community
Mass with Fr. Andre of Cristo Rei

beginning at 2:30pm in the
chapel. On Thursday February 20

we will be holding our campus
ministry meeting, as well as,
holding our staff small Faith
sharing faith group meeting
beginning around 2:45pm.  

 
We have much to plan and pray
for. I look forward to seeing and

meeting with you once again this
week. As always, all are welcome

to join us in campus ministry
team.   Blessings.  - Mr. Minardi 

GREETINGS TO THE GOETZ COMMUNITY,

WELCOME BACK FROM THE EXTENDED FAMILY DAY
WEEKEND! I HOPE YOU AND YOUR LOVED ONES

STAYED SAFE AND WARM THROUGH THE RECENT
SNOWSTORMS. THIS WEEK, WE CONTINUE TO

CELEBRATE BLACK JOY, WITH OUR BLACK GOETZ
VOICES CLUB HOSTING A VARIETY OF ACTIVITIES.

OUR SENIOR BOYS' BASKETBALL TEAMS WILL ALSO
PLAY THEIR FIRST FINALS GAME AGAINST CLARKSON
SECONDARY ON FRIDAY — WE WISH THEM THE BEST

OF LUCK! I’D ALSO LIKE TO TAKE A MOMENT TO
REMIND EVERYONE HOW FORTUNATE WE ARE TO BE

SURROUNDED BY STUDENTS WHO EMBODY THE
GOETZ SPIRIT AND A STAFF WHO ARE DEEPLY

COMMITTED TO EVERY ASPECT OF STUDENT LIFE.
WISHING YOU ALL A FANTASTIC WEEK AHEAD!

-MS.ALLEGRETTO


